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I support this bill. In person voting is the only way to provide the confidence that 

elections are fair. 

 

It is possible to have two of these three things - a verifiable vote count, a secret ballot 

and mail in voting - but not all three. It may be that there is no funny business in the 

counting of votes, but it is not possible to prove there is not. Sooner or later, 

someone will stuff the ballot boxes in our mail in voting system. 


